
First “White Night”  
By Neil Sinclair 

	
   	
  

	
  
	
  

Events  pencil into your diary 
 

• IMPORTANT – Members are reminded of the new start time 
for monthly meetings. Meetings will now commence 30 
minutes earlier at 7.30pm. 	
  

• An outing has been organised for Saturday 13th May at 
6.00am to visit the Creswick area for a photo shoot. The 
outing is being conducted by Steve Demeye. A reminder email 
with all relevant details to be sent closer to the date.	
  

• This years club safari will be held at Halls Gap in the 
Grampians on the last weekend in September. Dates are Friday 29th & 30th of 
September and Sunday 1st October.	
  

 
 
Monthly Competition Results for March - This month’s judge was Betty Bibby 
 
Small Prints – Night Photography 
“An image taken after dark and before dawn” 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Second “Milky Railway” 
By Steve Demeye 

 

	
  

 Third “Leading Lines”  
by Trevor Parry 
 

 
	
  



Third “Stick Insect”  
By Noel Verlinden 

 
	
  

EDPI – Open 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Large Prints - Open 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Bring to April Meeting:  
2 Small prints (Set subject - Monochrome 

• A one colour photo of any interesting subject 
• ** Prints must not exceed 180mm x 125mm (7in x 5in), mounted on a board which 

must not exceed 300mm x 200mm (10in x 8in). Mounting thickness must not exceed 
5mm. 

•  
2 Projected images (Open) 

• Any subject treated pictorially, ie. Good design, arrangement and composition. 
 
• ** Images must not exceed 1920 pixels wide x 1080 pixels high. 
• ** File size for each image must not exceed 5mb. Save in JPG format. 
• ** Image file names must begin with the member’s code number, linked by an 

underscore, with the title of the image eg. 025_A Day at the Beach. 
 

From the Committee 
• Members are reminded that annual fees will rise by $5 this year and are now 

overdue. Membership $40/single and $75/couple. If you haven’t yet paid please 
arrange to do so at the May meeting. Correct change would be appreciated. 

• New project with the Ballarat Cemetary Trust has been deferred until Spring. 

First “Beached”  
by Steve Demeye 
 

 
 

Second “Reluctance” by 
Peter Smith 

	
  
	
  

First “Old Yella” 
By Steve Demeye 
 

 

Second “Red Sky in 
the Morning” 
By Neil Sinclair 
 

 

Third “Lake Wanaka” 
By Neil Sinclair 
 

 



• Volunteers sought to assist Anne Earnshaw with the role of Print Stewart and Doug 
Reed as score keeper. Anyone interested should liase with Noel Verlinden or 
directly with Anne or Doug. 

• Leo Fletcher and Craig Peart have joined the committee. 
• The annual awards night for this year will be held again on the 2nd Tuesday in 

February as there are no competitions on this night. To help facilitate the smooth 
running of this night members who wish to enter small prints for the Club award 
(The competition open to any member who has never won an annual award prize) 
must enter these prints on or before the December Meeting night.  

• Anyone wishing to order name tags should see the treasurer Dianne Fletcher. Cost 
will be around $13 to $14 

 
Any information not directly concerning this newsletter should be directed to our 
secretary.cameraclubymca@gmail.com  or to ‘The Secretary’;  Ballarat Photography Group  
PO Box 259 Ballarat 3353  
 
Yours in photography, 
 
Steve 
 

           The Ballarat businesses below sponsor our group by providing the prizes for our annual awards.
 Some also provide discounts on goods and services. 
 Camera House (Thornton Richards)  416 Sturt Street. Ballarat. 
 N L Harvey & Sons    123 Sturt Street, Ballarat. 
 The Ballarat Courier    110 Creswick Road, Ballara  

Harvey Norman    Howitt Street, Wendouree 
 Cartridge World    1213a Sturt Street, Ballarat. 
 OfficeWorks     Creswick Rd, Ballarat 


